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It’s rare to find a resource such as the OregonFlora website that has provided so 

much information with limited funding. I support establishing the OregonFlora 

Program at Oregon State University because it will leverage 30 years of research, 

volunteer effort, and citizen science contributions to make this information available 

to many others and also make it sustainable. Thank you for supporting this bill. 


